

Boulder Junction Community Foundation Inc.

P.O. Box 675, Boulder Junction, WI 54512

Board of Directors

Barbara Boston, President
Dave Osborn, Vice President
Mary Van Grinsven, Secretary
Leslie Gauberti, Treasurer
Gary Plouff, Assistant Treas.

Dennis Aukstik

Grant Herman

Gene Klisnick

Michelle Mauzer

Lois Smith

Parker Sterner

Board Consultants

Tom Basting, Sr.
Irene Gravelle

Committee Member

John Ader

Olivis Soltow

Sandy Sterner

Kristin Tichacek

Previous Board Members

Irene Gravelle

James Hornbrook

Barbara Konopacki

Craig Mason

Krista Maurer

Jim Tait III

Amy Wheeler

Report to the Town of Boulder Junction – December 1, 2015

- We appreciate the opportunity to inform the Town Board and the citizens
 of Boulder Junction about the activities of the Community Foundation
 which was founded to strengthen our community, preserve its resources
 and enhance the quality of life for present and future generations.
- At the November meeting of the Board of the Boulder Junction Community Foundation, the following new officers were elected for the Board. They were:

President: Barbara Boston, succeeding Dennis Aukstik

Vice President: Dave Osborn

Secretary: Mary Van Grinsven, succeeding Irene Gravelle

Treasurer: Leslie Gauberti

Assistant Treasurer: Gary Plouff

- At the same meeting three new Board members were elected to the Foundation Board for one year terms. They were Grant Herman, Gene Klisnick, and Michelle Mauzer.
- "Between the Holidays" will be sponsored by the Foundation on Tuesday, December 29, at Winter Park from 4:00 to 6:30 p.m. This family centered community activity will include skating, sledding, SnoMo Club wagon rides, and the possible demonstrations of dog sledding, hockey and an area fur exhibit. Other local organizations are joining the Foundation to support the day's activities. We want to thank the Town of Boulder Junction for providing the fireworks at 6:00, the ice skating rink and sledding hill. Residents, visiting guests and winter enthusiasts are invited to attend this special Boulder Junction observation and join in the winter fun. The Foundation is looking forward to a great turn-out on the 29th.
- The Foundation extends best wishes to the community and its friends for a wonderful and joy-filled Christmas and holiday season. We extend our thanks for our marvelous support in 2015, and we look forward to another year for Foundation activities as we live out our mission statement "to preserve and enhance Boulder Junction for present and future generations."

(Please see next page.)

